
Year 6 Summer 2024 Curriculum Newsletter 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break. I hope the children are well rested and 

ready for a very busy, and very eventful, last term of the school year, and 

their last term with us!!!  

This term we have two main topics. Firstly, we have ‘Britain at War’ which 

looks at life in Britain during World War Two. One of my favourite topics I 

have to say. We will be writing stories based around the Emma Carroll book 

‘Letters From The Lighthouse.’ The children will also be sewing as part of 

their DT work, mending old clothes of course and we might even try some 

WW2 recipes. We will design and make Anderson Shelters, listen to and sing 

WW2 songs and pay a visit to Eden Camp.  

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

Secondly, we have a science topic called ‘Darwin’s Delights’ which looks at 

Evolution and Adaptation in the animal kingdom. We will be looking at the 

life of Charles Darwin, and some of his theories. We will also be updating our 

sketchbooks and creating a series of drawings and paintings based on some 

of the animals we study. The half term also includes a design and technology 

aspect coupled with science work on Light and Electricity, a PSHE unit called 

‘Me and my Relationships’ and PE which includes Athletics and Summer 

Games.  



 

As well as our topic work, we will have our 

End of Key Stage Two SATs to take in May, 

which the children have been working hard 

to prepare for, both in school and at home. 

We will have our weekend residential trip 

to East Barnby plus a day visit to Eden 

Camp and Crucial Crew in Scarbourough. There will also be the usual 

selection of end of term treats for deserving Year 6 pupils and an end of year 

production. A very busy term!!! 

 

Mr Ellis will be here on a Monday as always to teach PE. Athletics and 

Summer Games will be the themes this term. Mrs Collier Woods will be in on 

a Wednesday and Friday afternoon for RE, Music, Art and French. 

 

Please support your children during the build up to SATs, both in terms of 

their academic preparation and their mental health. Please contact me with 

any worries or concerns and let’s hope for a busy, productive and excellent 

last term for them at Hunmanby Primary school.  


